
October 2017 | Reminder: Cyber-Sangha Week is October

  
Reminder: Cyber-Sangha Week Is October 22–28

  

Seven Days of Online Commemoration Honoring Ligmincha’s 25th Anniversary

  

Rinpoche teaches online from SwitzerlandThis October a commemoration will take place at
Serenity Ridge Retreat Center, headquarters of Ligmincha International, in central Virginia as
Ligmincha honors the 25 years since its founding by Geshe Tenzin Wangyal Rinpoche. If you
can’t be at Serenity Ridge on October 22, you can still participate in the opening festivities from
your computer or other devices – part of a full week of special online observances – by visiting
the  Ligmincha International Facebook page . You
don’t need a Facebook account to participate!

  

This weeklong event, October 22–28, 2017, is known as Cyber-Sangha Week. It is Ligmincha’s
way of commemorating its teachers, teachings and traditions, as well as its many worldwide
centers and spiritual communities (sanghas). By clicking and viewing, you’ll discover how you
can benefit from a wide variety of online and in-person offerings.

  

It all happens on the Facebook page of Ligmincha International .
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    -  If you’re a Facebook member, be sure to  &ldquo;like&rdquo; the page  so you can be
notified of posts as they arrive.
 
    -  For updates about Cyber-Sangha Week and its schedule,  click here .  
    -  A note to Ligmincha sanghas that haven’t already sent their suggestions for participating
in Cyber-Sangha Week: To learn how you can contribute, please  email the
Cyber-Sangha Week Committee
.
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